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Dear Parents, 

FOILS Valentine Disco – Thursday 9th February 2017 

 

On Thursday 9th February we will be having a Valentine school disco. 
 

No pre-booking required, simply arrive and ‘pay on the door’ to gain entrance. There will be two 

sessions: 
 

KS1 YR, Y1 & Y2    5:00 – 6:00pm £4 (incs bag with drink, sweets and a glow stick) 

KS2 Y3, Y4, Y5 & Y6  6:20 – 7:20pm £2 
 

Please note: doors will open at 4:50pm and 6:10pm allowing 10-mins to get everyone in for their start times. 
 

KS1 do not have to bring additional money with them to spend as they have their drinks included in 

the price of £4 together with sweets and a glow stick. The cost of the disco will be £2 for KS2 

who will be able to bring money along with them to buy drinks, sweets and glow sticks on the night.  
 

ENTRANCE will be via the doors near the cycle and scooter storage in to Ivy Hall by the canopy.  

COLLECTION will be via the doors at the bottom of the ramp to the side of Ivy Hall. 

EXIT will be via the doors of Ivy Hall that open on to the bell mouth/car park. 
 

The KS2 playground will be open for parking from 4:30pm. 
 

Refreshments in the Old Hall 
 

We will also be selling refreshments in the Old Hall for parents who have children attending both 

events and would prefer to stay and wait, rather than go home and come back again. Siblings are 

also welcome to stay (supervised by parents). 
 

Can we politely remind parents that all children must be picked up by a responsible adult. FOILS 

have to be very strict with these rules and any family unable to do this risks being excluded from 

future FOILS events. Also, our school policy is that if your child has been absent from school due 

to illness, they should not come to evening school events. 
 

Finally, please ensure your children arrive with money on the night to pay the entrance fee 

(correct change appreciated). 
 

Thank you for your continued support. 
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